
Stand up for your rights! 
Stand up for a better Ontario!

SPECIAL CUPE ALL-MEMBERS MEETING
Hamilton and surrounding communities

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 20
6:00 - 8:00 P.M.

STEELWORKERS HALL
1031 BARTON STREET EAST

HAMILTON

Speakers include CUPE Ontario President Fred Hahn 
and Assistant Regional Director Kathy Johnson

All CUPE members are urged to attend

 URGENT — ALL-MEMBERS MEETING

Collective bargaining is one of the cornerstones of the labour movement. It is a right 
earned after generations of struggle, a right that brings a level playing fi eld for workers 
when they bargain with employers.

Your right to freely negotiate a contract with your employer is under attack!

With Bill 115, the government stripped bargaining rights from 55,000 CUPE school board 
workers. Then the same Liberal government proposed another bill to take those rights 
away from nearly half a million more workers in the broader public service.

For more information, visit cupe.on.ca and follow CUPEOntario on Facebook and Twitter.
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